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This month we have had the 3rd European Conference. We were glad to see so much progress in many 

domains of Father's work and the realization of many big projects. We felt united in the spirit of our True 

Parents, their inspiration, their example and their blessing of their being here brings us close together. 

Really, our Master works wonders! 

 

By this time, the manuscript for the Swedish Principle book was ready to be printed. Until now we only 

have given out chapters, but as soon as we have the book, we shall use the method Master told us. 

 

Some days ago a theologian sent a very positive letter referring to what he has heard about our movement 

on the occasion of the religious conference "What is truth" which was held in Stockholm. He wants to 

read the book and to learn as much as possible about our work and aim. 

 

A girl from the Norwegian family stays here for one week and supports the Swedish mission. Very soon 

she found out that it is not easy to stop the people in the streets and talk to them really deeply. 

Nevertheless we had some very good talks fighting with all our heart. 

 

Since it is summer time in Stockholm, we are working on the translation of a series of anti-communistic 

articles by Mr. Schwarz. They will be printed then so that we have efficient material for the next winter 

season. 

 

Besides, before going to work in the morning, I am studying English in order to be for international co-

operation. 

 

Our love is with the True Parents and our homeland. 

 

In the Name of Our True Parents, 

 

Friedhilde Bachle 

 

 

 


